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Thursday 8th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 secondary transfer talks 

 

We will be holding our Secondary Transfer meeting on Thursday 22nd September at 3.45pm 

in the Main hall.  

 
As you may know, you will be expected to apply for a secondary school place for your child 

by the 31st October 2022.  

 
This meeting will be to provide you with the latest information and guidance. We will talk you 

through how to apply, and offer support with the process. 
 

Representatives from some of our local secondary schools will also be in attendance. 
 

Please be aware, if you want to apply for a place at a Wandsworth secondary school, such 
as Chestnut Grove, Ernest Bevin, Burntwood or Graveney, please register for the Wandsworth 
test by this Sunday, 11th September. 

 
We look forward to seeing you all at this important meeting. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

  
 

Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 


